
Dear Board of Supervisors, 

 

I am writing a letter of support for the CCAG memo in regard to Agenda Item 5c. I do not support 

allowing a hemp pilot program in Mendocino County for all the reasons cited in the memo. Please 

reconsider your position on this important issue that will impact everyone in Mendocino county. 

 
It is absolutely common sense that cannabis and hemp can cr coss-pollinate. Please do due diligence and 
consideration to the already established cannabis industry in Mendocino County. Sonoma County has a 
thorough ordinance that you can copy to ensure your constituents don't start suing each other over seeded 
crops.  
 
Please see the attached article. I sent a separate email with the Sonoma County Ordinance. 

 

Thank you,  
 

Lisa Lai 


